

Dear School Parents and Parishioners,

I was surprised to learn this past weekend that Mrs. Marianne Carberry will be leaving St. Peter's School at the end of July to become the Principal at St. Christopher Elementary School in Baldwin. I know Msgr. Clerkin was looking forward to working with Mrs. Carberry. Both he and I are very grateful to Marianne for her dedication to the children of our school. She will be missed.

As for the future, Msgr. Clerkin will meet with the Parish Trustees, Finance Committee, Pastoral Council, and School Board to initiate a search for a successor for the upcoming school year.

On behalf of our parish, I thank Mrs. Carberry and wish her much success and happiness in her new position.

Fr. Pat Pastor